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WOODCREEK POA NEWSLETTER 
 

STREETLIGHTS IN WOODCREEK 
 
Most of the streetlights in Woodcreek are part of the municipal 

services provided to our community by the City of 
Conway.  These services are paid for by our city tax 
payments and additional city fees.   
If you notice that a nearby streetlight is out or needs 
maintenance, please report it to the Board at: 
wcboard2@woodcreekatconway.com.   
We will notify Horry Electric for repairs.  Please 
provide a pole number if you are able to, or an 
accurate location. 
 

For your personal, electrical service outages: dial 843-369-2212.  You 
will be linked to Horry Electric’s outage reporting system. 
 
 
 

When seconds count, help your emergency provider find you by 
displaying your house number in a conspicuous location on 

your home and in a manner to be legible from the street. 
House numbers on mail boxes may need to be replaced 

periodically in order to remain legible. 

 
 
 

WEATHERING THE STORM 
 

South Carolina has a new online home for hurricane preparedness.   
Visit hurricane.sc to know your hurricane evacuation route and to get 
started on your hurricane safety plan.  Find all of the information in the 
official South Carolina Hurricane Guide and more at hurricane.sc, 
whenever you need a quick, online resource to prepare for a hurricane 
in the Palmetto State.** 

**from South Carolina Emergency Management Division 

Go to www.SCEMD.org to download 2022 Guide 
 
 

“I’m going somewhere really expensive this summer 

vacation…… the gas station” 
 
 

  
 

 
 

TREE MAINTENANCE ON 
YOUR PROPERTY 

The City of Conway has very 
specific requirements for pruning 
or trimming trees.  For example, 
you will need a permit if:  the tree 
is a Live Oak or greater than 30” in 
diameter, measured at 4 ft. 6 in. 
from ground level.    
 

If you are unsure or have tree 
related questions, please contact: 

Wanda Lilly, City Arborist 
Phone:  843 455 8563 or 

Email: 
wlilly@cityofconway.com 

Tree related permits are free. 
 

Please see ASC Guidelines for 
POA requirements for tree 

removal. 

 

COMMON PROPERTY  
               LAWN CARE 
The Board recently selected 3C’s 
Lawn Care as the POA’s new 
lawncare/landscape contractor.  
They will mow and maintain 
Woodcreek’s common property. 
They will replace Landscaping 
Strategies, who notified the Board 
they could no longer service 
Woodcreek due to staffing issues 
and the rising cost of fuel.  

 
 

            

 
   

 


